
From: Amy Thomas  

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 11:09 AM 
To: Ethington, Ruth 

Subject: support for Univ Corridor Plan 

 

 

Hi Ruth, 

We wanted to give you our formal support for the University Ave Corridor Plan and it moves 

through the City of Madison for approval.   

 

We were pleased with the community process of gathering feedback and dialogue as the plan 

was developed, and think the outcome is great.  The plan is innovative, creative, and forward 

thinking in that it enhances the traditions and values of the Regent neighborhood while 

embracing the student and UW population the area serves.   

 

As residents we feel engaged in making Old Univ Ave a success and look forward to further 

beautification and small business development.    

 

Best Wishes, 

Amy Thomas 

Adam Halstead 

Chamberlain Ave. 

 

ps  We love the idea of a Regent neighborhood welcome sign/arch at the west end of Old 

University Ave. 

 

 


